SENIOR PICTURE INFO

TO: Class of 2019
FROM: Mr. Barrows, Yearbook Adviser

RE: Senior Pictures

Congratulations on your upcoming graduation.  Senior year is a busy and exciting time.   I hope you are enjoying it and making the most of it.  I just wanted to take a moment to give you some information about submitting your senior pictures to the yearbook.  It is my goal that every senior be represented in this year’s book.  In order for this to occur, you must schedule an appointment with your photographer and have your pictures submitted to me by March 8. Please make arrangements with your photographer to make sure your photo is ready on time.  In most cases, your photographer will e-mail an electronic copy of the photo to the yearbook staff according to the required specifications. The following specifications must be followed.

Color Photo

Type of Pose: Upper Body (head and shoulder or waist on up)
Please have your photographer submit an electronic .jpeg file to sbarrows@marletteschools.org
Failure to submit a photo on time may result in the yearbook staff using your class composite photo instead of your senior picture. If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Barrows at sbarrows@marletteschools.org or at (989)635-7425(ext. 44807).
Thank you,

Mr. Barrows

Yearbook Adviser

Marlette High School




